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GOODFELLOW COMMUNITY NEWS 
Goodfellow Family Housing’s website has had a makeover! Whether you 
are a current resident, incoming or outbound service member, check out 
our new and improved website. The new look also makes it easier to 
navigate through and find answers to any questions you may have. Of 
course, you may also drop by our office or reach us by phone too. 

 
Outdoor activities, sports and spring break with the kids will entice many of 
us to venture outside as the weather gets warmer. Get outside for a walk, a 
bicycle ride, a jog or at the very least take advantage of the longer days and 
enjoy some sun while watching the kids play. 

 

 
Office (325) 651-8369 

 
 
 

Website 
goodfellowfamilyhousing.com 

 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
Closed Weekends and Holidays 

 

 
 

 

Hunt Update 
 

Website Refresh 

Did you know? Equinox is when day and 
night are the same length. This happens 
only twice a year, in March and in 
September. The vernal equinox, which this 
year is on March 20, is considered the first 
day of spring. 

 
 

Keep in Mind…. 

 
Owning a pet is a privilege but with that 

privilege comes the responsibility of caring for 
your pet. We would like to thank all our 

residents who keep our community tidy by 
cleaning up after your pets. We’re sure your 

neighbors appreciate your consideration! 
Please report any pet policy offenses to the 

front office. 

Check out our new website!  Content 
has been updated and is easier to 
access. We’re uploading new site and 
event photos, have included forms and 
information you’ll find useful and, as 
always, you may contact us, initiate a 
routine maintenance request or pay rent 
on line at any time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Make 
www.goodfellowfamilyhousing.com 

One of your “favorites” and you’ll be 
just a click away from photos, info 
and maintenance request access 

 

 

Reminder! 
 

Goodfellow Family Housing would like to 

remind current residents who may be PCSing 
or moving of the required minimum 30 Day 

 

Maintenance 

 

 
 
 

Spring Cleaning Safety Tips 

Notice per your lease agreement. Orders are 

NOT required at the time you place your 

written notice in our office.  If you have any 

questions regarding your Notice to Vacate, 

please call the front office. 

Ready to tackle a few spring cleaning chores? 
 

Don’t try to do it all in one day. It’s hard to stay safe when you’re tired or 
rushed. 
Lift properly - keep your back straight and lift with your legs. Or find a buddy! 
Be cautious using ladders and step stools. 
Follow cleaning product safety information. Read the label and use as 

directed. 
Keep cleaning buckets out of reach.  A child can drown in a few inches of 
liquid. 
Clear away clutter to avoid trip hazards. 
Check your fire extinguisher. 
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Pest Control 
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Daylight Savings 

Time Begins 
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Spring Break for 

area schools 
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C
One Call System 

 
Our One Call system is a helpful tool we utilize to keep 

in touch with our residents.  This system allows us to 
easily communicate severe  weather alerts, resident 

events and much more via email and/or phone. Please 
make sure the office has your updated contact 

information. Your correct contact information makes it 
easier for our maintenance technicians and staff to 

reach you for work order issues also. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
According to AFI34-144 

 
Any families residing in base housing who provide care for other 

families' children on a regular basis or for more than 10 hours a week 

must be licensed by Goodfellow Air Force Base Family Child Care 

Program. If you have any questions you may contact Carmen Trufant, 

Family Childcare Coordinator at 325-654-3239. 


